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Diesel Mineral Oil Oil Benzene Toluene 
Ethyl 

benzene 
Xylenes EDB* EDC* Napthalene MTBE 

Benzo(b) 
fluoran-
thene 

Benzo(K) 
fluoran-
thene 

Benzo(a) 
pyrene 

Ideno(1,2,3-cd) 
pyrene 

Dibenz(a,h) 
anthracene 

Benzo(ghi) 
perylene 

11/16/05 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

11/14/07 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

3/6/08 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

6/12/08 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

3/30/11 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

6/14/11 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

11/16/05 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

11/14/07 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

3/6/08 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

6/12/08 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

3/30/11 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

6/14/11 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

11/16/05 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

11/14/07 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- 2µg/L nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

3/6/08 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

6/12/08 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

3/30/11 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

6/14/11 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

11/16/05 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

11/14/07 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

3/6/08 
Well MW-4 was dry in March, 2008. During the June 2008 monitoring event -- it was discovered that the well was broken and it was not sampled. 

6/12/08 

3/30/11 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

6/14/11 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

11/16/05 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

11/14/07 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

3/6/08 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

6/12/08 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

3/30/11 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd -- -- nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

6/14/11 nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd nd 

11/14/07 

3/6/08 

6/12/08 

3/30/11 

6/14/11 

MTCA 
Method A 

CUL 
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Terrestrial Ecological Evaluation Process - Primary Exclusions  

Documentation Form  

Exclusion 
# Exclusion Detail Yes or No?  

Are Institutional  
Controls Required If 

The Exclusion 
Applies? 

Will soil contamination be located at 
least 6 feet beneath the ground surface 
and less than 15 feet? 

Yes / No Yes 

Will soil contamination located at 
least 15 feet beneath the ground 
surface? 

Yes / No No 
1 

Will soil contamination located below 
the conditional point of compliance? Yes / No Yes  

2 

Will soil contamination be covered by 
buildings, paved roads, pavement, or 

other physical barriers that will 
prevent plants or wildlife from being 

exposed? 

Yes / No Yes 

3 

Is there less than 1.5 acres of 
contiguous undeveloped land on the 
site, or within 500 feet of any area of 
the site affected by hazardous 
substances other than those listed in 
the table of Hazardous Substances of 
Concern?  

And 

Is there less than 0.25 acres of  
contiguous undeveloped land on or 

within 500 feet of any area of the site 
affected by  hazardous substances 
listed in the  table of Hazardous 

Substances of Concern?  

Yes / No  

  

  

  

Yes / No 

Other factors determine 

4 

Are concentrations of hazardous 
substances in the soil less than or 

equal to natural background 
concentrations of those substances at 

the point of compliance 

Yes / No No 

[Exclusions Main] [TEE Definitions] [Simplified or Site-Specific?] [Simplified Ecological 
Evaluation] [Site-Specific Ecological Evaluation] [WAC 173-340-7493]   

[TEE Home] 

dachristensen
Oval

dachristensen
Oval
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